cc:Mail for: tmccoy

Subject: Bluff/Cedar
From: Linda Schramm <MNHMS034@SIVM.SI.EDU> at sn-internet 9/9/94 9:08 AM

To: tmccoy at JSC_SSED

Hi Tim. I don't have any info from Brian yet (he's at a conference in
Italy this week) or the file from Archives (I checked with the Registrar
who ordered it for me yesterday). I have looked to see what information
we have on our Bluff specimen, and feel confident that all we have is
what's left of the 3136g mass we acquired in 1901 in exchange with O.C.
Charlton. In the catalog it says "nearly half of mass" so I am sure this
is Cedar #3. We have no PS's and only one PTS of Cedar which has the
same catalog number as the 3136g piece, so must be from it. I hope this
helps. Will send further information as soon as I can. Linda
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